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4 January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, Old Catton Junior School will be closed for all pupils 
tomorrow, 5 January, as an emergency INSET day. This will allow us to plan our provision of education for the 
children of critical workers and vulnerable children in school and complete our plans to ensure remote learning 
is available for all pupils required to learn from home.  
  
Earlier this afternoon you were sent, via text message, a link to a Critical Workers questionnaire, to apply for a 
critical worker place for your child/ren in the event of school closure. If you have not already done so I now ask 
that you kindly read and respond to this questionnaire as a matter of urgency. Due to the immediate nature of 
school closures, as directed by the government, we must now bring the deadline for responses to the 
questionnaire forward. Therefore all replies to the questionnaire must be received by midday on Tuesday 5 
January at the latest. 
  
We will inform you as soon as we can regarding details of when school will be open to vulnerable children and 
children of critical workers as well as our plans for remote learning.  
 
Thank you for your understanding at this difficult time 
  
 

Kind Regards,  

 

 
Mrs Kate Connelly  
Head of School  
Old Catton Junior School 
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